
Term 4 Week 2 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

All being well this will be the FINAL home learning letter I will write as we 
now look forward to ALL of our children returning to school on Monday 8th 
March. I hope you can all find the time to relax a bit during this last week of 
‘school lockdown’ and make the most of the better weather to get outdoors 
and appreciate the signs of Spring that are now all around us. 

This week’s home learning theme is all about ‘CELEBRATIONS’ and focuses 
on how we celebrate our special personal and family events. On Thursday it is 
World Book Day and the children at school are invited to come in wearing 
their Pyjamas ready for a day of sharing stories. Your child may like to join in 
by staying in their PJs all day too!! There is plenty of information about 
World Book Day that you can look at online (a good powerpoint is available 
on Twinkl) to explain the purpose of the day and hopefully you and your 
child will enjoy reading and listening to lots of lovely stories on the day too. 

I will have the final Home Learning Packs and reading books ready for you to 
collect from the Main Office at School on Tuesday 2nd March. Please feel free 
to email us if you have any questions at all. As usual my email address is 
servine@ashckschool.org and Mrs Lead’s is clead@ashckschool.org .  

Please note this week we will be having our first Zoom Meeting on Monday 
1st March at 9.30am. The Meeting ID is 962 3782 4266 and the Passcode is 
yV3ki9. Instead of Friday’s Zoom Call, we will have a special ‘World Book 
Day Story Time’ via Zoom on Thursday 4th March at 10.30am. Children (and 
parents of course!) are welcome to wear their PJs for the virtual story time 
and please have a favourite book ready to show on screen too! Thank you.  
 

Take care everyone, we hope you have a really good final week of home 
learning and we can’t wait to see you all back at school next week! 

Mrs Ervine, Mrs Lead and the EYFS Team x 
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